
From: Sam Cripaul 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 12:31 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject:  

 
 
  
Hello  
My  name is Samuel Cripaul.  
I live at 282 Richmond St. Richmond Hill.  
I am renting and the owner has made a request to the city of Richmond Hill for the rebuilding of 3 houses in the 
place of 2 houses.   
The meeting is February 3rd.   
Before signing the Lease Agreement in October 2020 I wasn't aware that there was a rebuilding plan in process. I 
would like to live here for at least 2 years before the building is torn down and  the rebuilding process begins.  
I just want to point out that there are many large mature trees that will have to be destroyed before the 
construction can take place.  
Please let me know if it is approved how long does it take for the construction to begin? 
My number is ----------. 
Thank you for your time. 
Samuel Cripaul.  

 


